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Martha Cameron

Subject: FW: Lakeview Park School- Proposed Heritage Designation

From: Gill, Jaspal (Director's Office)_

Sent: August 30, 2022 10:11 PM
Jodi Robillos Kelly Reichheld
Martha Cameron Wright, Randy

To: John Dunlop
Subject: Lakeview Park School- Proposed Heritage Designation

Cc: Paul Mitcham

Good evening Mr. Dunlop,

On behalf of Director Swarup, | am responding to your August 16, 2022 letter in which you advised the Peel
District School Board of the City's wish to designate the former Lakeview Park Public School.

The Peel District School Board is requesting a postponement of the review of the designation currently
scheduled to be considered at the September 6, 2022, meeting of the City's Heritage Advisory Committee.

We would appreciate a later meeting date as the Board is currently focused on all of the student start-up
activities that commence the first week of the school year.

Thank you for considering our request.

Jaspal Gill
Associate Director, Operations and Equity of Access
Peel District School Board



